	Reported by (Name):


	Doug Pfeiffer

	Organization: 


	ARRT

	Position Title:


	Liaison – Fluoro committee

	Activity:


	Exam review and preparation

	Meeting Dates:


	5/25/2012

	Meeting Location:


	St. Paul, Minnesota

	Payment $:


	0

	Reasons for Attending or not Attending


	AAPM Liaison to the committee

	Issues from Previous Meetings or Year:


	none

	General Description of Activities of the Organization and/or Meeting:


	1. Connecticut recently signed a contract with the ARRT to use the ARRT Fluoroscopy Examination for state licensing purposes and we have several candidates signed up!  California has also signed a contract and plans to begin using the Fluoroscopy examination in January 2013.

2. Since almost two years has passed since the Fluoroscopy Examination form was developed, a subcommittee (Doug Pfeiffer and Kelly Holt) was invited to the ARRT on May 25, 2012 to verify that the content within the form is still current. The sub-committee reviewed the form, initially developed in August 2010, and determined its content to be current.   The sub-committee also reviewed 14 new items and accepted 10 for entry into the bank as future pilots.   

Next Full Exam Committee Meeting at ARRT:  Thursday and Friday, August 15-16, 2013.

	Issues for AAPM:


	none

	Budget Request ($):


	0


